
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: April 4, 2004 

Members in attendance: John Robbins, David Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30PM 

 
John motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
Minutes from previous meeting were read and accepted as written. 
 
John and Dave agreed that all members would receive the same pay from this point forward. 
Dave made a motion, John seconded the motion and measure passed unamimously. 
 
Mrs. Smith – 18 Allen Hill Road – came in for a copy of septic plan construction approval letter. 
 
Chris Fairchild – 18 Amber Road – came in for procedure sheet signoff.  John signed procedure 
sheet. 
 
Bud Soper – 41 & 43 Leno Road Map 3-B-20,21.  came in for well permit, septic plan approval 
and procedure sheet signoff.  Well permit #040604-1 issued. 
 
Eric Johnson – Map 20-A-2 166 Stafford Road – came in for septic plan approval, well permit 
and procedure sheet signoff.  Well permit #040604-2 issued. 
 
Bernard Chauvin – 157 W. Main Street – Dudley MA 01571.  Took and passed installers test. 
Installers permit #040604-3 issued. 
 
Fred Joel – 9 Park Road – Came in to have building permit signed.  Septic has been installed 
and asbuilt is on file. 
 
David Trudeau – Came in and took and passed installers test.  Permit #040604-4.  Mr. Trudeau 
was advised about renewing his permit during January. 
 
John motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30 PM 
 


